
                                                        

 

 
April 12, 2024 
 

To:  Madam Alison Cramer  
SIGBI Edinburgh 2024 – Conference Chair 

 
 
Subject: Congratulations letter 
 
 
 
Dear Conference Chair and dear members of Soroptimist International Great Britain and Ireland, 

 

Congratulations on hosting your 90th Annual Conference. This remarkable milestone reflects nine 

decades of unwavering commitment to empowering women and serving communities. Your ongoing 

work to promote gender equality, education, and female leadership is truly inspiring. 

May this conference be a celebration of your past achievements and a catalyst for shaping an even 

brighter future. May the discussions and initiatives shared during this event strengthen bonds among 

members and also between our federations. 

Once again, congratulations on this remarkable milestone. Wishing you all a rewarding and memorable 

conference. 

 

Best wishes for the continued success of Soroptimist International Great Britain and Ireland. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 

Jalila Moufqia           

SIAF President 2023-2024     

 

 


